
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers    

 

Choosing a primary school for your child is a very important decision.  This document folder 

contains some basic information on our school for your consideration. 

 

Sunshine Primary School is a small, but growing, school, currently with an enrolment of 185 

students.  Our students are encouraged to reach their full potential in a safe, supportive and 

stimulating environment. The staff are highly dedicated and committed to giving every child 

the opportunity to reach their full potential.  Our emphasis is on Inquiry based learning where 

students engage and enjoy learning across all areas of the curriculum.  

 

The school prides itself on many extra curricula activities such as: 

 

  Comprehensive Sport and Physical Education including PMP 

  Student Wellbeing Program 

  Student Leadership Program 

  Wellbeing Officer 

  Speech Therapist/Psychologist 

  Arts program 

  Camping & Outdoor Education Program 

  Swimming 

  Cultural Awareness Celebrations 

  Concert 

 Art Show 

 School Concert 

  Breakfast Club (daily) 

  Fruit time daily 

 Lunchtime Activities  

  Variety Club 

  Safety House 

  Comprehensive Transition program 

  Before & After School Care program 

  Parental Involvement 

  New Families BBQ 

  After School Sports Clinics  

  Links with ARDOCH, Vic Police, & Corporate Business Groups 

 

 
    
 
 

  

 



The main building was completed in 1930.  The classrooms are large and attractive with 

heating and cooling. Ongoing maintenance and improvement has resulted in each room 

being equipped and furnished in a manner we expect. Every classroom has an Interactive 

Whiteboard, computers connected to the school network, access to Laptops and the 

Internet. 

 

The school has recently undergone refurbishment of the library and a state of the art building 

project (incorporating a multipurpose room, canteen, art room, vibrant Prep Wing and 

completed oval project. 

 

To ensure the transition process is a smooth one, a number of activities are planned for our 

Prep enrolments before the commencement of 2019.  These include transition sessions for the 

children and information sessions for parents.  

 

If you are interested in further information and a tour of the school, please contact the 

Principal.  Enquiries are always welcome. 

 

 

 

 

Lyn Read 

Principal 
 

  

 


